
2016-­‐2017	
  News	
  
Dundalk	
  Photographic	
  Society	
  

Article	
  (C)	
  DPS	
  2016	
  

Page	
  1	
  of	
  2	
  
	
  

	
  

	
  

Non	
  Advanced	
  Second	
  Round	
  Qualifier 
 
Last Thursday night saw the second round of the non-advanced competition. There 
were some great images on display and our experienced senior member Denis 
Whelehan judged. Denis awarded the 20's to Robbie Duffy in the mono section and 
Dermot Ahern in the colour section. Well done to both. 
  

 
 

Denis Whelehan presenting Robert Duffy with Image of the Month 
 
As if not busy enough Denis was landed with the task of choosing the images to 
represent the Irish Photographic Federation in the Celtic challenge which took place 
over the weekend. This is an annual competition between the Celtic nations and this 
year it was hosted in Wales. Through Denis's great judgement the IPF came out on 
top and we had representation from our club in Tony, Gabriel, Damien & Arthur. 
Again, well done to all involved but especially to Denis for all his organizational work. 
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Conor	
  McEneaney 
 
On the second part of the night, Conor McEneaney LIPF stepped on to the stage to 
display and talk about his recent achievement on gaining his Licentiateship (LIPF).  
 
Conor has achieving remarkable success over the past 12 months and was great to 
hear his perspective on photography. 
  
Conor took us through the process of preparing the panel and then projected each 
image in its original format and then the end product. It was great to see the process 
first hand from Conor and I'm sure people picked up some tips and inspiration from 
him. Well done Conor! 
 
 

 
 


